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As a sometime tourist to Australia, I was deeply saddened to hear about the lack of oversight and 
terrible cruelty in the dog racing industry. 
 
If these dogs must be drugged, abused, injured and killed by the THOUSANDS when the tracks are 
DONE with them, like trash, then I don't think we even need dog racing.  Appartently it is as barbaric 
as possibly imaginable.   
 
Please do something to rectify this and do not allow Australia to be tarnished as a tourist destination. 


